
 

 

Dear Coaches: 

Thank you for participating in the 2015 Baden Big House Main Event.  Please review the following: 

1.  The doors will open at 8:00am at The Big House. 

 

2. The tournament scores will be posted at www.tourneymachine.com/R9773 

 

3. We will supply the warm up balls and the game ball.  Please do not bring volleyballs to the 

facility.  There will be 12 balls on each court. 

 

4. Please remind your families that they cannot bring outside food and/or beverages into The Big 

House.  We will have Grilled Chicken, Hamburgers and Hot Dogs in addition to other items 

available. 

 

5. Please be sure to check your ref assignments because you may be ref a different age group.  The 

ref assignments will be posted after pool play for bracket play. 

 

6. Sunday Work team assignments will be posted with the brackets.  Please note, only the 9am 

matches will have work team assignments.  After the completion of your match, if you lose, you 

will provide the work team for the next match on your court regardless of the age. 

Thank you again and we will see you all on Saturday. 

Gigi Lemon 


